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6th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

School ICT Fundraising 
A huge thank you to all the families who have made a donation to our school funds as we 
continue to raise money for ICT resources. There has been incredible support from parents 
and local businesses and on behalf of our school I would like to sincerely thank everybody for 
their contribution. A full break down of money raised will be released in term 3. 
 
60th Anniversary Fun Day – 6th May 
As we continue to celebrate our school’s 60th anniversary we are planning a fun day to take 
place in our school on Saturday 6th May. The school will be open to the whole community and 
we will have games, stalls, and activities on offer for our pupils, parents, families, and friends. 
Please save the date, further details will be released in due course. 
 
Split the Pot 
Split the pot returns after our mid term break and will run until Easter. Envelopes will be sent 
home with the children, pay your £1 and be in with a chance of winning! 
 
First Confession 
First confession takes place on Tuesday 21st February @6pm in St Oliver Plunkett’s church. All 
P4 children are asked to wear their full school uniform on the day. 
 
Primary 6 - Parent Teacher Meetings 
The P6 Parent teacher meetings with Mr Warnock are scheduled to take place in school from 
Monday 27th February to Wednesday 1st March. Individual dates and times will be released 
before our mid-term break. 
 
World Book Day & Book Fair 
World Book Day will take place on Thursday 2nd March. Children are asked to come to school 
dressed as their favourite book character. We are asking parents not to buy a costume as 
children will be encouraged to create their own. Book token prizes will be given to the best 
home-made costumes on the day. 
The Book Fair returns to our school on Thursday 2nd March and will run until Tuesday 7th 
March. All pupils will be given the opportunity to buy items daily and parents are welcome to 
visit the book fair from 2pm - 4pm. A huge range of books will be on offer that are suitable 
for preschool, foundation stage, key stage one, and key stage two children. 
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Confirmation 
Confirmation for our P7 children will take place in St Oliver Plunkett’s church on Saturday 4th 
March at 12pm. 
 
Primary 5 Assembly 
Our Primary 5 class assembly is scheduled to take place on Tuesday 14th March at 1.30pm. P5 
parents are very welcome to join us in celebration on the day in school. 
 
Green Day 
Our school ‘Green Day’ will take place on Wednesday 15th March. All pupils are asked to wear 
something green to school and this will replace our February non-uniform day. 
 
 
 
Important Dates 

Week of 13th February School Closed – Mid Term 

Tues 21st February P4 First Confession @6pm 

Mon 27th Feb – Wed 1st March P6 Parent Teacher Meetings 

Thurs 2nd March  World Book Day & Book Fair 

Sat 4th March 
 

P7 Confirmation @12pm 

Tues 14th March P5 Assembly 
 

Wed 15th March Green Day 
 

Thurs 16th & Fri 17th March 
 

School Closed – St Patrick’s  

 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 

M. Meehan 

 
 
Mr M. Meehan (Principal) 


